
SUWANNEE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
“SUWANNEE HIGH SCHOOL FENCE PROJECT” 

INVITATION TO BID RFP # 23-211 
 
The Suwannee County School Board is requesting proposals from qualified providers for 
Suwannee High School Fence Project.   
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at the Suwannee County School Board, Facilities 
Department Office located at 1729 SW Walker Avenue, Live Oak, FL 32064, on Wednesday, 
April 5, 2023 at 10:00 a.m.  A sign in sheet must be completed at the Pre-Bid meeting and any 
company not represented thereon will not be qualified to bid. 
 
Sealed bids will be received at the Suwannee County School District, Office of the Chief 
Financial Officer, 1740 Ohio Avenue South, Live Oak, FL 32064, until Wednesday, April 12, 2023 
at 2:00 p.m.  Sealed bids must be clearly marked on all sides with the RFP information listed 
below. 
 

RFP 23-211 – SUWANNEE HIGH SCHOOL FENCE PROJECT 
 

Specifications may be obtained from the following web address:  
 

http://www.suwannee.k12.fl.us/bids/open 
 

Suwannee County District Schools reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any 
defects or irregularities in bids and to accept any bid which is deemed most advantageous to 
the public interest. 
 
Questions should be directed to Ronnie Gray, Safety and Security Director, at the contact 
information below. 
Ronnie Gray, Safety and Security Director 
ronald.gray@suwannee.k12.fl.us   
1740 Ohio Avenue, South, Live Oak, FL 32064 
386-647-4644 
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